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Subject: Feedback on District Strategic Plan

From: "Baron, Bruce" <bbaron@sbccd.cc.ca.us>

Date: Mon, Mar 01, 2010 1:13 pm

To: "DISTRICT" <DISTRICT@sbccd.cc.ca.us>

Cc: "Matthew C. Lee" <matthew@mcleeconsulting.com>

Hello Everyone: 

  

As you know, the District Strategic Planning Committee (DSPC), in response to the 
recommendations of the Accrediting Commission to both Crafton Hills College and San 

Bernardino Valley College, is developing a sound and comprehensive District Strategic 
Plan.  This year, in accord with the Commission's requirements, the DSPC is focusing 

heavily on acknowledging input from and aligning with the Colleges' major plans, and 
guiding further planning at the Colleges.  (Next year, the DSPC will refine the Plan, in 

part to integrate more fully the other District entities, KVCR and EDCT.)  It has 
formulated six Strategic Directions (including the four required Board Imperatives) and 

12 Strategic Goals, and now seeks feedback on those Directions and Goals from other 
District personnel and student leadership. 

  
The attached document shows the Strategic Directions and Goals, along with the 

College goals and objectives that shaped them and align with them.   
  

Please respond to the three questions contained in the document and follow 
the instructions for submitting your feedback. We will also be holding an 

open forum (Jackie Buus will be sending you a date for next week). 
  

If you supervise employees who do not have regular computer access please 
print copies of the document for them. 

  
Please let me know if you have any questions, require more information, or encounter 

problems. 
  

Thank you in advance for your help in facilitating wider participation in the District 
Strategic Planning process.   

  
Bruce Baron 
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